

Gagetown School“At Gagetown School 
Our Vision Is To Create 
Leaders.”


6 Loomcroft Lane
Gagetown, NB  E5M 1H2
Phone: (506)488-3561 “Soar with the Eagles”

Fax: (506)488-3569
Dr. Monique Allain Principal				Kara Mersereau, Administrative Assistant
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Middle Level Basketball Play-Offs

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As many of you know, we are coming to an end with our basketball season.  Play-off games will begin next week, with a semi-final game scheduled on Monday, March 16th against Chipman Forest Avenue School in Chipman.  The game will begin at 5pm and players are to arrive no later than 4:30.  The winning team will then advance to the Championship Game on Wednesday, March 18th at Cambridge Narrows Community School beginning at 4:45pm.

Parents as with all our extra-curricular teams, we ask your support in driving your child and possibly other students to and from the play-off games. We recognize that transportation may be a challenge for some of you and hope that this will not result in your child not being able to participate. To help reduce this barrier, if some of you are able to drive other players, you are asked to contact the school. Thank you to parents who have already completed and submitted the Volunteer Driver Sign-off form as this must be completed before driving any other players. 

We also want to take this opportunity to thank Coach Mike Reist and Assistant Riley Pye for volunteering with the team over this past season.  These programs and clubs would not exist without volunteers for which the student population is grateful.  

Additionally, we want to remind all students that participating in sports or in any clubs at Gagetown School is a privilege.  Even though we never want to “take this away” from the students, they must first of all understand that their academic efforts and positive behaviour enable them to participate in extra-curricular activities. We ask that you, as a parent, reinforce this with your child.

Parents please fill out the information below and have your son return it to Ms. Allain on Monday, March 16th.	
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name and preferred contact number: __________________________________

_______________________ (child) will be driving to and from Chipman on Monday, March 16th with ______________________________ (parents/adults)

If the Eagles win in Chipman on Monday, March 17th, ____________________ (child) will be driving to and from Cambridge Narrows on Wednesday, March 18th with _____________________________ (parents/adults).

_________________________________________ 
(signed by Parent/Guardian)

Thank you for your continued support in the Gagetown Eagles Extra-Curricular Program!
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